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49 Glenmore Road

London

NW3 4DA

29/05/2017  10:10:572017/2579/P INT Deirdre Yager In accordance with other nearby developments and in line with Conservation Area rules, 

please ensure the front wall is retained or rebuilt as close to the original as possible.  It would 

be useful to advise the developer to store the original bricks if the wall is dismantled in order 

to rebuild with the correct materials
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